

FINANCE

ASHTON-UNDER-LYNE · AUDENSHAW · DENTON · DROYLSDEN · DUKINFIELD · HYDE · LONGDENDALE · MOSSLEY · STALYBRIDGE

Christine Mullins
Finance Business Partner

Ms A Wellman PO Box 304
Ashton under Lyne, OL6 0GA

By email: Call Centre 0161-342-8355

<u>request-527109-9c0b718e@whatdotheyknow.com</u> <u>www.tameside.gov.uk</u> email: Christine.mullins@tameside.gov.uk

Doc Ref FOI 8115
Ask for Christine Mullins
Direct Line 0161 342 3216
Date 1 November 2018

Dear Ms Wellman,

Freedom of Information Request – Request for Information Unique Reference No: FOI 8115

Thank you for your email received 17 October 2018, requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act. You have requested the following information:

Please could you provide via email, a breakdown of the spend per primary school on supply staff for the academic year 2017/2018. If there is the possibility of a breakdown of the agencies used, that would also be useful

Having carefully considered your request, the Council has determined that the information is exempt from disclosure under the following provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 200.

Section 21. Information is accessible by other means.

Under section 21 of the Act, the Council is not required to provide information in response to a request if is already reasonably accessible to you. You may access the information that you have requested from the Council's website at: https://www.tameside.gov.uk/transparency

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint, or request a review of the Council's decision, please write to Sandra J Stewart, Borough Solicitor, at Tameside Metropolitan Borough Council, Dukinfield Town Hall, Dukinfield, Tameside SK16 4LA.

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Commissioner cannot normally make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Council. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF and at www.ico.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Christine Mullins Finance Business Partner











